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HAPPY HOLIDAYS
This half term has absolutely
flown by! It has been full of such
wonderful events and activities
from trips and concerts to sports
day and the leavers assembly. As
always the children have made us
very proud.

I wish you all a wonderful summer
holiday full of fun and smiles.
We look forward to seeing all the
children back in September, safe
and sound and ready for a new
year of adventures.

Wishing all the year 6 children the
best of luck as they move on to
secondary school!

GOODBYE STAFF
Unfortunately both Mrs McGregor
and Miss Tsang are leaving us at
the end of this term. We would
like to thank them for all their hard
work whilst at Eyrescroft and wish
them both luck with their exciting
new adventures. Thank you and
Goodbye!

GOODBYE YEAR 6!
This term we say goodbye to our
wonderful Year 6 children. Some
of them have been with us for the
past seven years and will have
lots of memories of their time
here. Others have joined us very
recently and have settled in really
quickly, making new friends. We
wish all of them the best of luck in
their new schools. All of them are
ready to move on to the next
stage of their learning and the
new opportunities and friends this
will bring them. Well done, Year 6,
for all of your hard work. We wish
you all the best at your secondary
schools and every success for the
future.

YEAR 6 TRIP TO YORK

Our Year 6 children, who visited
York, had a great time. We had a
very busy few days, exploring the
Viking origins of the city at The
Jorvik Viking Centre and The Dig;
visiting the Minster and the
Railway Museum; enjoying a boat
trip on the River Ouse; shopping
and walking (lots of walking!)
around the city walls. Everyone
enjoyed the different activities
and the opportunity to experience
life in a different setting for a few
days. The children made us
proud and represented the school
exceptionally well.

YEAR 2 HUNSTANTON

Year 2 had a fantastic time at the
seaside. The children thoroughly
enjoyed playing in the sand,
making sandcastles and
splashing their feet in the cool,
salty water. Using the fishing
nets, they explored the rock pools

and found a lot of jellyfish,
seaweed and a few tiny crabs.
The highlight of the trip was
eating delicious ice cream at the
end of the sunny day.

YEAR 3 HAMERTON ZOO

Year 3 had a wonderful time at
Hamerton Zoo, seeing and finding
out about all the animals there.
They were particularly enthralled
to see the "White Tiger" and to
this day still speak of it. It was
great to see all the children so
enthusiastic and keen to learn
about different creatures in the
workshop that they attended.
They all ended the day with lots
of fun in the play area and
behaved beautifully. Year 3 made
us proud!

YEAR 5 ROYAL OPERA HOUSE

Year 5 have been working on a
Create and Sing project this
summer term linking to 'The
Magic Flute'. Year 5 travelled to
London to participate in a
wonderful experience at the
Royal Opera House where they
sang along to songs from 'The
Magic Flute' with other schools
across the Elliot Foundation
Academies Trust. It was amazing
and the children loved it!
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SPORTS DAY
Sports Day was a huge success
for all at Eyrescroft Primary
School with pupils in Years 1-6
participating in a variety of
different activities throughout the
day, including dance, archery,
track, throwing and team games
such as tug of war and an assault
course. EYFS thoroughly enjoyed
a carousel of seven different box
games in a fun filled day.

The children showed tremendous
determination and sportsmanship
throughout the day with so many
happy faces everyone was a
winner.

SUMMER READING
CHALLENGE
Local libraries will be launching
their summer reading challenge
on Saturday July 8th. When you
visit the library, you can pick up a
collector’s folder and the aim is to
read at
least 6
books over
the
summer
holidays.
Each time
you return
a completed book, you will
receive a sticker. If you complete
the challenge successfully, you
get a certificate, bookmark and
book to keep. The aim of the
project is to encourage children to
keep reading through the
holidays, avoiding a dip in their
reading level when they return to
school in September. Visit your
local library for more information.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
19th July - Last day of the
Summer Term
1st Sept -
Professional
Training Day
(school
closed)
4th Sept -
Autumn Term
begins
23rd -27th Oct - Half Term


